Lt Michele Rollins
49 FW/PA

My thanks to you, as well as Lt Col McCain’s, for your professional
assistance during the 50th Anniversary of the 746th Test Squadron.
Your expertise and knowledge definitely contributed to the success of
this event. | appreciate all you do for Holloman AFB to include the Test
Group.

Thanks again for your outstanding contributions!

/ — e
.%;M HARRIGIAN

Colonel, USAF
Commander
49th Fighter Wing (ACC)
Holloman AFB NM 88330-8277
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Lieutenant Colonel Amy J. McCain
Commander, 746th Test Squadron
1644 Vandergrift Road

Holloman AFB NM 88330

Colonel Jeffrey Harrigian
Commander, 49th Fighter Wing
490 First Street Ste 1700
Holloman AFB NM 88330

Dear Colonel Harrigian

Thank you for your staff’s outstanding support of the 746th Test Squadron’s 50th anniversary
weekend May 15 to 17. The public affairs staff coordinated stories, press releases and _
photographs. They used the best channels to disseminate information which directly contributed
to the success of our weekend. '

Mr. Arlan Ponder and Lt Michele Rollins are assets to the wing. They were professional,
knowledgeable and instrumental to the success of our event. More than 75 folks, from three
states, participated in the weekend of events as a result of PA’s efforts.

We appreciate your continued support of the 746th Test Squadron.

Sincerely

AMY J. McCAIN, Lt Col, USAF
Commander



